
     

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

This term we will be learning about: 

Winter 

Dinosaurs and Mary Anning 

Lunar New Year 

 

 

 

 

 

Understanding the World 
 

We will be learning about the life of Mary 

Anning, and how she found fossils of 

prehistoric animals. We will also be learning 

about what Lunar New Year is. We will look at 

the importance of this festival to some 

people and make comparisons between this 

and how Christmas is celebrated. In Science, 

we will be looking at what we can see, here 

and feel when we are outside. We will discuss 

the changing nature of the seasons and 

what this means to us. 
 

 

 

Maths 

This term we will continue to work on 

recognising and ordering numbers 

to 5 and then 10. We will be using 

our knowledge of number to explore 

calculations by finding pairs of 

numbers that equal different 

numbers to 10.  We will also practise 

finding 1 more/less than different 

numbers.  
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Physical development    

Our PE lessons this term will focus on 

Gymnastics where we will learn to 

move our bodies in a controlled way. 

We will also perform dances and study 

healthy and unhealthy food. 

 

Library 

We will continue to visit the library on a Wednesday. Please 

ensure your book is returned each week so that a new one 

can be issued.   

 

Expressive arts and design 

This Term we will explore paint and 

painting techniques through 

nature, music and collaborative 

work. The children will explore 

creativity through child-led 

exploration of mixed media, 

making collages and transient art. 

During our Chinese New Year 

celebrations, we will explore the 

music and dance of this country 

and perform our own Lion Dance.  

 

PE will continue to be on a Tuesday 

for Cherries and Apples. Please 

come to school in your PE uniform. 

 

 

Literacy   

We will continue to use our phonic 

knowledge in our reading and writing. We 

will write labels and captions and 

sentences. We will also develop our 

understanding of rhyme and alliteration 

and learn how to form questions. 

 

 


